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   News of the Week! 

This term, we are delighted to welcome two new members to our team. Mr. Kevin Hand joins us as our new 
SMO (Site Maintenance Officer), you’ll spot him on the gates in the mornings with a friendly smile.  

We also welcome Miss Katy Lee, who will be working as a Teaching Assistant across Year 1 and Year 2. 

At the end of this half-term, we will be bidding farewell to Mrs. McCann, who will be leaving our school 
after ten years of dedicated service.  

Mrs. McCann will be taking up a new position at Greenleas Special School, and we extend our heartfelt 
thanks and best wishes to her as she embarks on this next chapter. 

We’ll also be bidding farewell to Miss Selby-Hughes at the end of the academic year. She will be heading off 
to fulfil a lifelong dream of teaching at an international school in Vietnam.  

Staffing News 

Welcome back to Summer  Term 2025.  We hope you all had a lovey restful break.  This term is short but 

we do have lots of exciting things happening.  We are very lucky to have a number of amazing after school 

clubs this term from Darts to Mad Science, Rounders to DJ Production, all of which have been very popu-

lar. 

We wish all of Year 6 lots of luck with their SAT’s this term, we know you all will do super well.  Year 3 have 

their residential at Burwardsley which will also be very exciting. 

Again if you do have any concerns or need to contact a member of staff please email in to the School 

Office on admin@sandiway.cheshire.sch.uk who will forward the email on to the relevant member of the 

school team. 
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We are delighted to share that, following a successful grant application, significant improvements have been 
made to our school hall over the Easter break. 

The updated space now includes two dedicated storage rooms and two intervention rooms, which will be 
used throughout the school day to support small group work and learning interventions.  

These spaces will also enhance our Club Rock provision, providing greater flexibility and opportunities for our 
pupils. 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to Builder Girl  for completing the work so efficiently and profes-
sionally. We are also incredibly grateful to the members of staff who generously gave their time  over the 
holidays to support the project. Your commitment and teamwork are truly appreciated. 

Hall Building Work Update 



Weekly attendance  w/c 31/03/2025 
 
Reception - 89.51%  
Year 1   - 84% 
Year 2  - 92%  
Year 3  - 98.62% 
Year 4  - 95.71%  
Year 5  - 93.45% 
Year 6  - 96% 

Hot Chocolate Friday! 

Well done to Delilah (Rec), George (Y1), Zayne (Y2), Joseph (Y3), Jack (Y4),  (Y5), Ella (Y6), Mia (Mr A’s Club), 

Teddy (Office), Autumn (Club), Attendance—Harry  who all won headteacher Awards for showing ownership 

on Friday 4th April 2025. 
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Thank You Fatima 

Thank you to our lovely Fatima 

who made all the staff a traditional 

Iranian lunch last term. 

We all decided to thank Fatima by 

donating money to a charity very 

dear to us all—Breast Cancer Now.   

 

The team raised £104! 


